
Dear Room 122 Parents/Guardians: 

 

This Wednesday and Thursday (September 25th & 26th), we 

will be celebrating Johnny Appleseed’s birthday. We 

will learn about John Chapman and how he got the 

nickname, Johnny Appleseed. We will learn about him 

through literature, videos, nonfiction passages, and even 

from “Johnny” himself. 😉 On Thursday, we will be 

making applesauce and tasting some yummy apple-

inspired food/beverages in honor of his actual birthday. 

 

In order to make this day a success, I need your help. 

Please send your son/daughter to school on Thursday 
with ONE apple for our applesauce. Whatever you have in 

your refrigerator works for me! We will cut up any extra 

apples and dip them in caramel as one of our treats. 

Yummy!  

 

Thank you in advance for your generous contribution! I 

cannot do this without your help! 

 

Sincerely,  

Miss Mathisen 

(610) 383-3780  

mathisend@casdschools.org 

www.casdschools.org/RB.Mathisen 
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